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June 2, 2023 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
The ROP Social Security Administration wishes to inform all SS beneficiaries 
that due to issues with service providers in processing deposit transactions, your 
monthly benefit payment(s) were delayed from being deposited into your bank 
account(s). 
 
We have been informed earlier this morning that benefit payments are now in 
your respective bank accounts.  We apologize for any inconvenience(s) caused 
due to the delayed processing of deposits. 
 
The SS Office avails itself to any questions or comments on this or any other 
related SS matters. Please contact us at 488-2457 during regular working hours. 
 
Thank you all for your patience and understanding. 
 
 
      
Clinton O. Ngemaes 
Administrator 

Republic of Palau 

SOCIAL SECURITY ADMINISTRATION 
P.O. Box 679 Koror, Palau, PW  96940 

Phone:  (680) 488-2457 or Fax:  (680) 488-1470 
E-mail: administration@ropssa.pw   Website: www.ropssa.pw 

 


